

KIDWELLY TOWN COUNCIL

11th JULY 2023 

At a Hybrid meeting of the COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE held on Tuesday 11th July 2023
 

	Present
	Town Mayor
	C.Peters

	
	Deputy Mayor
	C.Morgan

	
	Councillor
	J.Gilasbey, C.Peters-Bond, A.Herbert, G.Bras, L.Jones, S.Ratty, J.Maclaughlan, J. Tarsnane

	
	Town Clerk
	Virginia O’Reilly

	
	Admin Assistant 
	J.Bell   

	Apologies
	Councillors
	J. Westlake, H. Griffiths, E.Reeves-Davies, G.Beer

	
	
	



90	MEMBERS’ DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 
There were no declarations of interest.

91	CARNIVAL 2023
The Carnival was a huge success. Cllr Gilasbey said it was an honour to be part of such a hardworking committee and she will continue to support them. Other councillors have also had extremely positive feedback and it was noted how a well-run event can bring the town together. Cllr Gilasbey suggested that KTC recognises the work of individuals officially. Cllr Carl Peters-Bond agreed that the council need to recognise these people. Request for the Council to send a Thank You letter to the Welfare Carnival Committee. Will add to September’s agenda a consideration of special achievement awards to people in the local area. Thanks to everyone who took part in the Carnival. 

92	CHRISTMAS 2023
Cllr Gilasbey is hoping to hold the first meeting of the Christmas Lights on Thursday 03/08/2023 in the Mayor’s Parlour so the meeting can be hybrid. Cllr Carl Peters-Bond proposed the meeting should start at 6.30 p.m, Cllr Jones suggested having a volunteer event in PGC at some point. JG said it will be discussed further in the newsletter.
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